Chelsea Manor

Homeowners Association
                                    
              November 8, 2011


A hedge trimmer is needed 


            particularly on Bluejay way. If any


            homeowner has one they are willing


            to loan the gardening committee it


            will be greatly appreciated





Social:


8 families participated in the social in 


October


Saturday was a good night for the social


To increase attendance volunteers from


 each street will be used to provide door


 to door reminders 


It was suggested that an automated


 phone list service will be used to 


provide reminders for socials and for


 meeting as well.





Neighborhood Watch:


No report








Architecture Committee:


Committeee members walked around and 


assessed houses for needed repairs


A form was developed and distributed to


 37 homeowners needing to make repairs





November Attendees:


 Linda & Pat       Finnessey


Harriet Witherbee


Gary Kleeschulte


Jane Marshall


Latricia Lawal


Zdravka Stull


Larry


Tanya 





Trustees:


Willie James:Chairman


Pat Kleeschulte:Treasurer


Jessica Turner:Secretary





The trustees can always be reached through the subdivision email:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:chelseamanorsubdivision@gmail.com"��chelseamanorsubdivision@gmail.com�

















Congratulations!!!


The attendance prize winner was Harriet Witherbee!!!!   





The next meeting will be help on Tuesday February 7th , 2012 at 7 pm. See you there!!!


� INCLUDEPICTURE  "http://www.emadisonpartycreationz.com/balloon%20clip%20art.jpg" \d���   


 `





Home Improvements


This is a reminder to all homeowners that any changes to their home or property requires approval the application must be submitted a minimum of two weeks prior to the start of the work. The trustees will make every attempt to respond to homeowners requests.





ANNOUNCEMENTS!!!


 All homeowners are asked to remind visitors and guests not to park in front of neighbors mailboxes. This prevents the occupant of the house from receiving their mail.





The subdivision is collecting bids to replace the sign on the Indiancup circle.


   





Treasurer:


8 delinquent assessments


Letters have been sent out


There are 2 bankruptcies and 1 foreclosure  in the subdivision


The assessment has been reduced to$125 for 2012


New assessment letters will be sent out this month.





Gardening Committee:


The solar light on the west monument will need to be replaced


There are bushes on Blue Jay Way that will be replaced


Bulbs and perennials will be added to the circles


The dead sod on Indiancup will be removed


For 2012 Janet will seek bids from companies to maintain the common areas due to lack of homeowner participation.












